
Help us collect gently used sneakers – 
all reusable sneakers will be passed along to 

people or organizations in need. 

Heavily used or damaged sneakers will be 
recycled to reuse materials.

AND Saint James earns money for 
every pair of sneakers donated.

Collection bins will be in the lobby 
beginning March 1 through April 1 

GOT SNEAKERS?!

Sign up for the Captain Zinn Memorial 5K here,
and bring your shoes to the race!

Please contact Janine Parkinson with any questions: 
Janineparkinson29@gmail .com


